
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th June 2024 

Higher Education Fair at Ballakermeen High School 

Dear Parent /Carer 

In line with the letter from Graham Kinrade notifying you of the Higher Education Fair taking place at 
Ballakermeen High School next week, we will be taking all Year 12 students to visit the fair this Friday.  

Students will be attending lesson one as normal in the morning, and then will leave school by bus at 10am. 
They will have approximately one hour to tour the stands and speak to delegates from various universities, 
employers and UCM. The bus will leave Ballakermeen High School at 12 noon for our return to school. 
Lessons will resume as normal from 2pm onwards.  

If you would like to visit the fair separately, please remember that doors open to parents and students this 
Thursday from 7pm. 

Kind regards 

 

Stuart Curran 
Head of Sixth Form 
 

RAMSEY 
Isle of Man 
IM8 2RG 

 
 

Telephone:     01624 811100 
E Mail:RGSenquiries@sch.im 

Headteacher 

Ard-er-ynsee  

Mrs S Taylor 

 

 

Ramsey Grammar School 
Scoill Ghrammeydys Rhumsaa 

 


